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I am writing in support of SB 777. Compensation for wolf depredation as outlined in 

Section 1 {B} {d} Is essential for livestock producers. Losses due to wolf depredation 

are much greater than the death or injury to individual animals.  These losses include 

but are not limited to abortions, weight loss, extended calving seasons, and fence 

damage, which can lead to financial instability for livestock operations.  Passage of 

SB 777 is the appropriate and fair option for this most important industry.    


